Dear Families,

Your child has been enjoying using Squiggle Park in the classroom this year. | want to
give you the opportunity to have your child use Squiggle Park at home too! Squiggle Park can
be accessed on either an iPad, iPhone, or a web browser. It's a fun way for you to help support
your child’s reading progress at home.

As your child plays Squiggle Park, data is collected. It allows me to see what their
strengths and weaknesses are. | can then use this information to help create lessons both
whole class and individually. | am sharing this with you because often siblings will want to play
Squiggle Park too. Please explain to your family that only your child can play Squiggle Park. As
your child plays they move through levels and worlds. If a sibling plays for them and they run
through worlds more quickly, they are then losing those critical skills and concepts.

Finally, if you have a code from your child’s teacher, you do not need to log in to
Squiggle Park. Just, go to Squigglepark.com and click “student play” or download the app for
their iPad.

Want to learn more about Squiggle Park? Go to Squigglepark.com and click on the
parent tab.



http://squigglepark.com/parents/

